
Do you have some good news you would like to share with the school community? Send 
it to goodnews@stmargaretsprimary.org.uk

Brother and sister teams, Sophie & Ethan and Charlie & Isobel spent most of their Bank 
Holiday Sunday helping to serve 20 older members of the community Sunday lunch. 

They designed and printed 
the menus, set the tables, 
served the drinks a roast 
beef dinner, made tea and 
coffee and helped clear away 
after.

They all chose to wear their 
school uniforms so they 
could look smart and had 
lots of compliments on how 
polite and helpful they were.

They are looking forward to 
doing it again next month! 
Great work team, we love 
that you are giving back to 
the community! 
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Last term our Year 6 children voted on which areas of 
wellbeing they wanted more information on. As a result of 
this information, Mrs Gates, our (Children & Family Support 
Worker in school) gifted each class a specially wrapped 
book to open. These will live in their classroom reading 
corners for all to enjoy now, and in the future. 
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A huge well done to Libby in Ash class for 
gaining her gymnastics certificate and medal 
last month! You can tell by that beaming 
smile how proud she is! We are too Libby! 

Rudy (Maple) wowed the Judges at 
his recent gymnastics Worthing 
Gymnastics Club 2022 Competition, 
scoring Silver! Amazing work Rudy! 
We can’t wait to see what you do in 
the future! 
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At the start of May. Oliver (Ash) played in his first football 
tournament for Rustington Otters U6. “He played with an older 
group who are all in Y1, and he performed really well! He 
defended very well, making lots of good tackles, and he even 
managed to score a goal in their last match!” Well done Oliver! 
One to watch for the future! 
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Harvey and Arthur from Year 5 both took part 
in a 1.5k swimathon for Cancer Research. 
They completed the challenge at the 
Littlehampton Wave. They raised over £400 
for cancer research - well done both of you! 

Daisy and Polly (Lewes) raised £17.51 for Ukraine by selling 
bracelets to other students - this was added to the funds school 
raised to be collected. Great work girls!

Gabriella, Floss and Belle (year 4) donated the 
money they raised to the Red Cross, Ukraine 
appeal. They raised a total for £135 which they 
donated. 

https://donate.redcross.org.uk/appeal/ukraine-cris
is-appeal

https://donate.redcross.org.uk/appeal/ukraine-crisis-appeal
https://donate.redcross.org.uk/appeal/ukraine-crisis-appeal


Congratulations to all of those who took part in the KS2 Angmering Mile 
on April 26th.

Well done to Bertie who was our first boy back and well done to Malwina 
who was our first girl back. We are all very proud of all those who took 
part!

Bertie: 2nd, Charlie: 3rd, Arlo Ba: 4th, Gabriel: 21st, Dylan: 24th, 
Flynn: 26th, Arlo Bi: 39th, Arthur: 42nd, Sammy: 56th, Malwina: 5th, 
Mabel: 6th, Olivia: 10th, Lilly: 13th, Nicci: 24th, Talia: 25th, Scarlett: 
26th, Phoebe: 34th
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Miss Norcross and Mrs Martin were so proud of the KS1 children at this event, after 
coming FIRST in the whole event! 
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Well done to all the Year 5 and 6 children that took part in the 
rescheduled Dodgeball match on the 11th May! The team were not 
in the final top 3, but they smiled the whole time and displayed 
excellent teamwork and resilience!  



All our boys and girls did really 
well at this event! In particular, 
Ben, Elijah, Carrie and Emily were 
amazing at the running events. 
AJ, Elijah, Oscar, Luke and Arlo 
were great at the throwing. 
Amelia, Emily and Oscar were 
great at the jump. 

The team came 3rd overall which 
is great - they only just missed out 
on 2nd place.
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Huge well done to the Year 3 & 4 children that took part in the recent 
Quad Kids event! Team A came 3rd overall and B came 4th - great 
achievement by all! 


